
ILLINOIS STATE CHARTER SCHOOL COMMISSION 

160 N. LaSalle Street, Suite 601 Chicago, IL 60601 
State.Charter.Commission@illinois.gov  312.814.1258 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  

In The Matter of 

Appeal SCSC16-001 

Connected Futures Academy v. Chicago Public Schools #299 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT The Illinois State Charter School Commission will hold a 

Public Hearing concerning the appeal of the Connected Futures Academy, from the denial of 

Connected Futures Academy charter school proposal by the Board of Chicago Public Schools 

District #299.  The Hearing will be held on Thursday, January 14, 2016 at the Hall Public 

Library, 4801 S. Michigan Avenue, Chicago, IL 60615. Sign-in will open at 4:30 p.m. The 

Hearing will begin at 5:00 p.m. and conclude at 7:30 p.m. All members of the public are 

welcome; public participation to proceed per Commission rules.  An Email Forum will also be 

established for one week after the public hearing to accept public comment.  The Email Forum 

will be open Thursday, January 14, 2016 through Thursday, January 21, 2016.  Emails should 

be directed to State.Charter.Commission@illinois.gov.   For information on the Commission see 

www.isbe.state.il.us/scsc/default.htm, or call 312.814.1258. 
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